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Frank Baxter Workplace Group AGM 

Official notice for the Annual General Meeting 

(AGM) for Frank Baxter Workplace Group was 

given by electronic ballot on 19 November 2019 

and closed on 6 December 2019. Nominations 

were called for 5 Executive positions and a 

number of activist/contacts to represent the 

different units, shifts and roles.  

There were 3 nominations in total:-  

Byron Hill - Chair 

Glen Harwood – Vice Chair 

Glen Charters – Contact Assistant Unit managers 

Thank you Byron, Glen H & Glen C, you have 

been elected unopposed. Looking forward to 

working with you in the future. 

There are still a number of vacancies that can be 

filled. Workplace delegates are the lifeblood of our 

union. You are the voice of your workplace, and 

you will work directly with your Organiser and 

Industrial Officer to advocate for your colleagues 

at Frank Baxter YJC. Elected delegates will be 

provided with training and support from PSA staff. 

Elected delegates also have additional protection 

under the Award. 

Unity is strength. It is essential we are united and 

strong to continue protecting your rights and 

entitlements at work. Unionised workplaces are 

better workplaces. 

If you are interested in becoming an activist or 

contact please email Gino Di Candilo at 

gdicandilo@psa.asn.au. 
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